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Comments: I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas Gold

has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you move forward and

permit this project as quickly as possible.

 

The old Stibnite mine site will likely never be cleaned up unless industry takes responsibility for those who came

before them. Midas Gold plans to do just that. By mining the site, Midas Gold plans to restore the natural flow

and gradient of the East Fork of the South Fork to reconnect historical spawning grounds. The company will

repair blowout creek, permanently solving a source of massive sedimentation and habitat degradation. Plus, in

reprocessing and repurposing millions of tons of spent ore and unconstrained tailings, Midas will safeguard water

quality indefinitely.

 

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the environment and

keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined under Alternative 2 and

keep this project moving forward.


